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1. New Stanford Medicine Parking app launches November 15th
2. NEW! 'C' parking in CAM Garage, more hospital sta! eligible for 'A' and 'C'

permits
3. Bike Safety Webinar

New Stanford Medicine Parking App
Launches November 15th

Parking in the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage will require a daily permit ($8) purchased from
the new app

https://mailchi.mp/e9268848e785/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-sept-22-6239741?e=700b905997
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The new Stanford Medicine Parking app is available on app stores now, but accounts
will not be active until Monday, November 15th

A new & improved parking experience is coming to the 500P - Pasteur Sta!
Garage.

E!ective November 15th, 2021*, The new parking app will be available for
purchasing daily parking permits in the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage ($8)!

Passport Parking will no longer be used in the 500P - Pasteur Sta! Garage as
of November 15th, 2021.

For a Frequently Asked Questions document, click here.

For a detailed One Point Lesson (OPL) about how to use the app, click here.

*Please note the adjusted launch date. A previous Hospital Transportation
Services newsletter stated that the app would launch on November 8th, which is
no longer accurate. Thank you for your understanding.

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/psg-app-faq
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/psg-app-opl
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With the new Stanford Medicine Parking app, users receive a QR code with their daily
parking permit. Scan your unique QR code at the entry and exit machines of the
garage
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When you scan a valid QR code at the garage entry or exit, the gate will open and you
can drive on through!

For more information about the new Stanford Medicine Parking app, click the
link below.

Exciting things are happening in
parking as of December 1st to expand

parking access for hospital sta!!
E!ective December 2021: SHC and LPCH employees hired before January 1, 2018 will be

eligible for an 'A' or 'C' permit, instead of a 'Z' permit

'A' and 'C' parking permits allow sta! to park in many convenient parking locations
close to the main hospitals

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/psg-app-flyer
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CAM Garage will have 'C' permit
parking

By December 1st, 2021, ‘C’ permit parking will be available on the lower 2 levels
of the Center for Academic Medicine (CAM) Garage, located at 453 Quarry Road
– near the intersection of Quarry & Welch.
 
The CAM Garage is conveniently located about a 2 minute (220 steps!) walk
from Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital, and about a 6 minute (660 steps!) walk
from 300 Pasteur. This garage is a great new option for ‘C’ permit holders.

NEW! More Hospital Sta! Eligible to
Purchase ‘A’ and ‘C’ Parking Permits! 

E!ective Wednesday, December 1st, 2021, Stanford Health Care and Lucile
Packard Children’s Hospital employees hired before January 1st, 2018 will be
eligible to purchase ‘A’ and ‘C’ parking permits from Stanford
University’s online ordering portal. 

Previously, ‘A’ and ‘C’ parking permits were only available to SHC employees
hired before May 13th, 2013, and LPCH employees hired before August 9th,
2010. This exciting new eligibility expansion comes from a partnership between
hospital and university transportation teams. 

What does this mean for you?

If you were hired by SHC or LPCH before January 1st, 2018:

You will now be eligible to purchase an ‘A’ or ‘C’ parking permit instead of

https://stanford.nupark.com/v2/Portal/Login
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a ‘Z’ parking permit
Starting November 3rd, 2021, eligible sta! will see the option to purchase
an ‘A’ or ‘C’ permit with an e!ective date of 12/1/2021 or later in your
virtual permit account in the online ordering portal
If you currently have a ‘Z’ parking permit that renews monthly, it will
expire on November 30th

If you want to park beyond November 30th, please purchase an ‘A’ or ‘C’
permit

 
If you were hired a"er January 1st, 2018:

You are still eligible for a ‘Z’ permit, which allows you to park in Hoover
Pavilion Garage or Stock Farm Garage
'Z' permit parking in Stock Farm Garage has been extended through
August 31, 2022

Questions?

A Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document can be viewed here.
 
Free parking and alternative transportation options
Take advantage of convenient free sta! parking in Menlo Park with the SRI Park
& Ride Lot and Shuttle.

The SRI Shuttle connects directly with Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital and
500 Pasteur, making it a convenient option for hospital sta!. 
 
To learn more about the free SRI Park & Ride Lot & Shuttle, see the flyer here: 
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
 
Sustainable transportation options, including free transit passes for eligible
commuters and biking are available. For more information about sustainable
commuting options, click
here: https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives  
 
For a flyer with more information, including a map of 'A' and 'C' parking

https://transportation.stanford.edu/order
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/faq-ac
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives
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options, please click the link below.

Bike Safety Webinar
A new event from Stanford Medicine Transportation Services & Stanford Trauma

Learn tips & tricks to bike safely - to work and beyond!

Riding Safely: Getting Ready for your Ride
This new 30-minute bicycling webinar from Stanford Medicine Transportation
Services and Stanford Trauma will help you learn how to get started with
bicycling.

Date: Thursday, November 4
Time: 12:00-12:30pm
Location: Webinar. Class will also be recorded

Click the link below to register for the event.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/dec2021-updates
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Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for sta! at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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